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Application  No: Consultees Name: Comment:Received: Response:

10/01/2021  16:05:082020/5161/A COMMNT Hampstead CAAC Initial HCAAC Objection pending upcoming meeting.

The front entrance neon light is fairly discreet and could be a good advertisement for Camden Art centre. The 

corner signage is a necessary retained element but needs to be designed in a more sustainable material. 

Object to all Other proposed signage will only clutter the fa¿ade on both Finchley Road and Arkwright road 

and are un necessary.
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